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	Class: Reception                                              Term: Autumn 2020

	Reception Sun Teacher: Mrs Jenkins                   Reception Moon Teacher: Miss Roderick
TAs: Mrs Piction and Miss Torres                TAs: Miss Parmer and Miss Miessner

	The first half term has been spent getting to know your children, and completing the ‘Foundation Phase Profile’. This has given staff a greater understanding of your child’s learning and development, so that we can ensure that we tailor our teaching to your child’s individual needs.
Context for Learning:
The Early Years context for learning until Christmas is ‘Once Upon a Time’. The next book we will be reading is Jack and the Beanstalk.
In Reception we will be focussing on a different story every two weeks. We will also follow any seasonal events to make it meaningful and relevant. For example we will be doing lots of lovely activities related to fireworks and Christmas. 

	How you can help:
 Please follow us on Twitter @MrsJ_Silver and @ReceptionMoon which is regularly updated with lovely photos and videos of the children. You will be able to see what your child has been learning during the week and talk to them about their experiences. 
 There is a Homework grid on the website for half term and there will be a new learning grid on the website every 2 weeks www.adamsdownprm.cardiff.sch.uk - class pages. 
Here you will find weekly suggestions of activities to enhance your child’s learning at home, related to the work we have been doing in school.
Other ways you can help-
Please bring your child to school and pick up on time                                                                         School starts at 8.45am       School ends at 2.15pm                                                                                         
Clothing
Dress your child ready for active learning inside and outside. Please ensure your child   wears a warm, waterproof coat to school, as we spend a lot of time outside.
PE
Reception will be stating PE lessons after half term. Please can the children wear PE kit and trainers to school.
Sun class: Mondays
Moon class: Tuesdays

	Dates to remember:
HALF TERM - Monday 26th October - Friday 30th October
Monday 9th November - INSET DAY
END OF TERM Friday 18th December return Tuesday 5th January 2021
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